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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of May 7th – May 11th. 
 
Fine Arts Gala tickets are on sale at the school office until May 8th. Please note only 200 tickets are 
available for this special gala event to take place at the HOPE Centre.  
 
Jump Rope for Heart fundraising envelopes are due back by May 9th. If you have any questions please 
contact Ms. Aylward.   
 
May 4th there are no classes. This day is scheduled as Provincial Council Day which has been est. 
throughout NB for NBTA Councils to hold provincial conferences. This day is committed to professional 
learning, and provides opportunity for fellow NB professionals to confer together.  
 
May 7th there are no classes. This day is scheduled as NBTA/AEFNB Branch meetings.  
 
May 8th is the day for our Fine Arts Gala! This event will take place at the HOPE Centre located at 4347 
Loch Lomond Road from 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Dress is semi-formal. Special guest this year is recording 
artist Jessica Rhaye. Tickets are required for this event and can be purchased at the Loch Lomond School 
office between 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
 
May 9th – May 11th the Scholastic Book Fair will be open for business in the breezeway at Loch Lomond 
School. Please visit our school website calendar of events for public operating hours.  

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


